MINUTES
CITY OF NEGAUNEE SPECIALMEETING
MAY 7, 2024

A special meeting of the Negaunee City Council was held on Tuesday May 7, 2024 at the
Negaunee Senior Center.

Members Present: Mayor Kangas, Council Members Smith, Becker, Howard, Ilmonen, Flohe
Members Absent: Council Member Karki

APPROVAL OF AGENDA

A motion was made by Council Member Smith, supported by Council Member Howard, and
unanimously carried to approve the agenda as presented.

PUBLIC COMMENT
No one from the public wished to comment.

CCI PROPOSED SETTELMENT OFFER — CLOSED SESSION PURSUANT TO MCL
15.268 (E) SETTELMENT OF ONGOING LITIGATION

A motion was made by Council Member Smith and supported by Council Member Becker to go
into closed session pursuant to MCL 15.268 (¢) — settlement of ongoing litigation.

The following roll call vote was taken:

Ayes: Council Member Smith, Becker, Howard, Ilmonen, Flohe and Mayor Kangas
Nays: None

The motion passed on a 6-0 vote.

Returned to Open Session at 5:45 pm

A motion was made by Council Member Flohe supported by Council Member Smith and
unanimously carried to approved the revised CCI Settlement Agreement.

The following roll call vote was taken:
Ayes: Council Member Howard, [lmonen, Flohe, Smith, Becker, and Mayor Kangas

Nays: None
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The motion passed on a 6-0 vote.

PUBLIC COMMENT

No one from the public wished to comment.
COUNCIL COMMENT

Council Member Ilmonen stated that he might not be at Thursday’s regular meeting

Council Member Howard commented on the City Facebook page and that citizen’s should be
able to comment on the site.

Council Member Smith stated that he felt citizens should not be able to comment on municipal
Facebook pages.

Mayor Kangas commented on the good outcome of the CCI Settlement Agreement.
CITY MANAGER

No comment

City Attorney

City Attorney Pickens commented on the CCI Agreement.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to discuss a motion was made be Council Member Becker,
supported by Council Member Howard and unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 5:50

p.m

Ann Ducoli
Deputy Clerk




